

ACTIVITY 1: My favourite piece of technology

Student's name: _____ Class: _____

COMPETENCIA	CAPACIDAD	PROPÓSITO	¿QUÉ HAREMOS?
Lee diversos tipos de textos en inglés como lengua extranjera.	Obtiene información del texto escrito	Aprender acerca de los objetos tecnológicos que nos facilitan la vida.	- Decidir cuáles- de los objetos mostrados- son tecnológicos. - Leer y escuchar un artículo sobre dos personas que describen sus objetos tecnológicos favoritos. - Responder preguntas de comprensión de lectura.

LET'S OBSERVE!

PIECES OF TECHNOLOGY

Decide if the pictures are examples of technology. Write **YES** or **No** in the box. **Decide** si las imágenes son ejemplos de tecnología.

Example:



a girl

No



1. a solar panel



2. a sewing machine



3. plants and flowers.



4. headphones.

LET'S LISTEN AND READ!

Listen to and **read** the article. **Escucha y lee** el artículo.

Technology All Around Me

Look around you, your house and your community. Can you see technology all around you? Technology is everything that helps us solve problems every day and makes our lives easier. Maya and Victor talk about their favourite pieces of technology.



Hi! I'm Maya Penn. I'm from The U.S. My favourite piece of technology is my sewing machine. I like my sewing machine because I can make clothing with it. I love drawing and designing clothes, eco-friendly clothes, of course. Also, my other favourite piece of technology is my laptop. I like my laptop because I can draw and create animation on my computer. It is fantastic. I think technology is all around us.





Hello! I'm Victor Barraza. I'm Peruvian. My favourite piece of technology is my bicycle because I can go to different places with it. I am the inventor of eco-friendly bicycles. They are made of bamboo. I love riding my eco-friendly bike every day. My other favourite piece of technology is my smartphone. I live in Lima, but my parents live in Tingo María. I like my smartphone because I can speak and make videocalls with my parents and friends. Technology is great.

LET'S UNDERSTAND!

UNDERSTAND-EXERCISE 1

What are Maya and Victor's favourite pieces of technology?. Cuáles son los artefactos tecnológicos favoritos de Maya y Víctor?

Maya's favourite pieces of technology



Laptop

Victor's favourite pieces of technology



UNDERSTAND-EXERCISE 2

Choose the best answer.

- Where is Maya Penn from?
 - ☒ The US
 - Peru
- Why does Maya like her sewing machine?
 - Because she can make drawings with it.
 - Because she can make clothing with it.
- Why does Maya like her laptop?
 - Because she can create animations with it.
 - Because she can make clothing with it.
- Where is Victor Barraza from?
 - The US
 - Peru
- Why does Victor like his bicycle?
 - Because he can go to different places with it.
 - Because he can visit his parents.
- Why does Victor like his smartphone?
 - Because he can make videocalls.
 - Because he can speak in English.
- What's your favourite piece of technology?
 - My favourite piece of technology is my

LET'S SELF-ASSESS!

¿Sabías que hay estándares internacionales sobre lo que puedes hacer con el inglés? Aquí algunas preguntas sobre lo que puedes hacer en inglés.



- ¿Puedo reconocer vocabulario sobre objetos que uso en mi vida diaria? **SÍ - NO**
- ¿Puedo comprender un texto breve y sencillo en inglés que describe objetos? **SÍ - NO**



<https://www.facebook.com/Aprendo-en-Casa-Área-Ingles->

LIVEWORKSHEETS